
Hello House Members, 
 
I am respectfully writing to you regarding House Bill 3063.  Please do not let your decisions be motivated 
by fear, nor by those stating that the science is settled, nor that vaccines are safe, nor that this bill needs 
to be passed for the most vulnerable children.  The science is never settled, on vaccines or any other 
scientific matter.  Science is by nature a field where new discoveries and insights are constantly being 
made.  Stating that vaccines are unequivocally safe just isn’t true.  All you have to do is open a vaccine 
insert to find that out.  Perhaps, the risk of your child having an adverse effect is small (though this 
hasn’t been studied enough either).  However, there is still risk of injury, thus a blanket statement of 
“vaccines are safe” is false.   
 
Finally, I write this letter for the most vulnerable children.  The vulnerable children who have been 
vaccine injured and haven’t been able to obtain medical exemption, for one example.  The vulnerable 
children, like my daughter, who were vaccinated and shouldn’t have been due to a genetic mutation— it 
is more common than you think.  I used to believe wholeheartedly in vaccines, until my children started 
having health problems.  And then my daughter got cancer.  Her cancer was in the kidney, an organ for 
detoxification, and her genetic mutation greatly diminishes her body’s ability to detoxify.  Vaccines do 
have toxins that are injected directly into the body, bypassing the body’s normal means of 
protections.  This needs to be addressed and vulnerable populations need to be more fully supported. 
 
We need to protect the freedom of individuals to say no to medical procedures and injections, especially 
our smallest citizens who have no choice.  Their parents shouldn’t be so fearful of repercussion from the 
state that they get their child vaccinated, perhaps to the child’s detriment.  Herd immunity shouldn’t 
rise above individual safety.  This is a civil rights issue and it is unethical to enforce getting vaccinated in 
order to receive education.  No one should feel forced to get injected with a foreign material. 
 
Thank you, 
Liza Dormady 
Beaverton, Oregon 
 
 
--  
Take care,  
Liza 

 
 


